
Action on the single-use plastic bag ban 
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(The latest in a series of posts relating to the environment, Bethlehem’s 

Climate Action Plan, and Bethlehem’s Environmental Advisory Council) 

Followers know the sad news that our local Environmental Advisory 

Council (EAC) proposed ban of single-use plastic bags took a hit because 

of a one-year legislative moratorium in order to study the issue. 

At Council tomorrow night Tuesday October 14, however, the City has 

proposed a resolution supporting passage of the ban: 

Plastic Bags Support Resolution-1 

Councilman Reynolds — ever aggressive on this issue — is urging the 

City to even think beyond a legislative ban to effective educational 

programs to help insure that the goals of a ban are accomplished: 

Reynolds Memo Plastic Bag Support Resolution- 

Two good ideas! 

It’s Monday, October 14, do you know where your local Climate Action 

Plan is? 
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